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May 24, 2011
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Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 11-107; Granite State Electric Company, Inc. d/b/a /National Grid
Fiscal Year 2011 (April 1, 2010 — March 31, 2011) Reliability Enhancement
Plan and Vegetation Management Plan Report and Reconciliation Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On May 13, 2011, Granite State Electric Company, Inc. d/b/a National Grid filed with the
Commission its Fiscal Year 2011 Reliability Enhancement Plan and Vegetation Management
Plan Report and Reconciliation Filing. That filing included the Testimony of David E. Tufts
with related schedules. Schedule DET-1 inadvertently was missing the last two pages. I enclose
for filing with the Commission seven copies of the complete Schedule DET-1 which are Bates
numbered 47A, 47B and 47C and which should be incorporated into the Company’s May 13
filing.

In addition, I am writing to inform the Commission that William R. Richer will be
adopting the testimony of David Tufts. I will be submitting supplemental testimony of Mr.
Richer that details his education and professional background but will not otherwise alter the
substance of Mr. Tufts’ testimony.
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Thank you for your assistance. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Sl B Kol

Sarah B. Knowlton

Enclosures
cc: Meredith Hatfield, Esq.
Celia O’Brien, Esq.



